
VOLUNTEER INFORMATION FOR COLLEGE APP WEEK 

Welcome to College App Week!  We appreciate your support in making college a 

reality for our students. Please use this information sheet to familiarize yourself with more 

information about College App Week. 

• College App Week (CAW) is an event sponsored by GEAR UP, the Oklahoma

College Access Network (OK-CAN), the Oklahoma College Assistance Program

(OCAP), and our school/organization.

• The goal of CAW is to provide every graduating high school senior with the

opportunity to apply to college, with particular focus on helping first-generation

students and students who may not otherwise apply to college.

• Students have been encouraged to research different colleges and universities

in order to find the best fit for them. There are several online resources available

for students to use for research, including OKcollegestart.org.

• Students have been prepared in advance to gather information needed to

answer some of the more common questions on admission applications.

• Students may have questions about application fees or waivers. They've been

asked to research application fees ahead of time and be prepared to pay any

necessary fees. If students think they may be eligible for a fee waiver

(typically based on family income), please refer them to the school counselor.

In order to be eligible for federal, state and some institutional aid, college applicants 

must complete the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) as soon as possible 

after Oct. 1 of their senior year. Encourage students to work with their parents to learn 

more about this process. If they have specific questions about financial aid, refer them 

to the school counselor, or to another volunteer in the room who has experience with 

the financial aid process. 

http://www.okcollegestart.org

